NEMLEC POLICE FOUNDATION, INC.

"Supporting Excellence in Policing"

Chairman Richard Raymond, CEO Armstrong Ambulance Vice Chairman Chief David Scott, Pepperell Secretary Patrick Cook, Exe. Director of Public Affairs, MCC Treasurer Chief Robert Ferullo (Ret.) Woburn



Chief Robert Bongiorno, Bedford
Chief James Dow, Dunstable
Chief Kevin Kennedy, Lincoln
Chief Michael Lyle, Melrose
Chief James McIntyre, Stoneham
Chief Richard McLaughlin, Belmont
Chief Mark Segalla, Reading
Chief Richard Smith, Wakefield
Supt. Kenneth Lavallee (Ret.), Lowell
Chief Richard Stanley (Ret.), No. Andover
John Guilfoil, JGPR
Mike Kuenzler, Four Oaks Country Club
David McCool, David F. McCool, Esquire

April 8, 2019

Dear Friend,

On Monday, May 20, 2019, the Northeastern Massachusetts Law Enforcement Council (NEMLEC) Police Foundation, Inc. will host its annual golf tournament at Four Oaks Country Club in Dracut, MA. The Foundation was formed in 2005 and this event is held to raise funds to benefit the 65 law enforcement agencies (see towns listed in block below) in the NEMLEC communities. Please consider sponsoring and/or golfing in this tournament. A few benefits to your organization are:

- Your organization will have widespread exposure to a large regional police organization comprised of 65 agencies, representing two counties, including the largest county in Massachusetts.
- Depending on the amount of your donation, your company's name will be exclusively displayed at one of the 18 holes and/or included on our recognition banner displayed throughout the day and evening (for more details, see attached brochure).

The funds raised are vital to our organization's success. Each year our Foundation has been able to conduct several highly specialized training courses for all NEMLEC departments and officers. These specialized programs have had immediate impact in crime prevention and emergency preparedness. Some examples are:

- School and Workplace Violence Trainings/Active Shooter Drills
- Annual Basic and Advanced Crime Scene Classes
- Comprehensive motorcycle training for the NEMLEC Motor Unit
- Advanced tactical training for NEMLEC SWAT/RRT/NEMLEC K9
- Training for nationally recognized NEMLEC STARS (School Threat Assessment & Response System)
- Risk Management Training for all levels of police personnel with leading professional speaker Gordon Graham
- In addition, the Foundation will conduct a series of training sessions on mental health and substance abuse

As a special recognition, the NEMLEC Police Foundation is pleased to honor Medford Police Chief Leo "Buddy" Sacco, who recently retired after 37 years with the Medford Police Department...28 of those years as Police Chief. Chief Sacco not only led the Medford Police Department with honor and integrity but also brought those same values to the NEMLEC organization. Under Chief Sacco's leadership as NEMLEC President, the nationally recognized NEMLEC STARS program was developed. This program ensures our schools, staff, and communities have safety plans, training, early warning systems, counseling and advocates available to prevent or respond to a crisis. Chief Sacco has been a great role model to many law enforcement officers who try and follow in his footsteps. Please join us in recognizing Chief Buddy Sacco.

Thank you so much for your willingness to help. We look forward to hearing from you.

Best regards,

The NEMLEC Police Foundation Board of Directors

Amesbury~Andover~Arlington~Ayer~Bedford~Belmont~Beverly~Billerica~Burlington~Carlisle~Chelmsford~Concord~Danvers~Dracut~Dunstable~Georgtown~Gloucester~Groton~Hamilton~Haverhill~Lawrence~Lexington~Lincoln~Littleton~Lowell~Lynnfield~Marblehead~Maynard~Medford~Melrose~Merrimac~Methuen~Middleton~Newbury~Newburyport~Newton~North Andover~North Reading~Peabody~Pepperell~Reading~Rowley~Salem~Saugus~Somerville~Stoneham~Swampscott~Tewksbury~Townsend~Tyngsborough~Wakefield~Waltham~Watertown~Wenham~Westford~Weston~Wilmingon~Winchester~Winthrop~Woburn~Middlesex Sheriff~Essex Sheriff